
 

 

                          
 

 
 

Rosсongress Foundation and Secretariat of the Russia–Africa Partnership Forum 
partner with UN Technology Bank to support least developed countries 

 
 
Joint Press release 
 
5 March 2021, Moscow – Representatives of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, the Roscongress 
Foundation, the RC-Investments Fund, and the United Nations Technology Bank for Least Developed 
Countries held a series of meetings in Moscow. In attendance were also representatives of the Russian 
Investment Agency, which assisted in organizing the gathering. The meetings discussed opportunities for 
joint cooperation during international congress and exhibition events both in Russia and abroad. 
 
Particularly, the parties discussed organizing joint events with the Secretariat of the Russia–Africa 
Partnership Forum and holding joint technology-oriented sessions on the sidelines of second Russia–
Africa Summit in 2022. 
 
"We are ready to support the UN Technology Bank and assist in reaching out to relevant Russian science 



 

 


